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Metropolitan King County Council
Growth Management and Unincorporated Areas Committee

Staff Report

	Agenda Item Nos.
	2, 3, 4
	Name
	Megan Smith

	Ordinance 
Nos:
	· 2004-0122 (Critical Areas Ordinance)

· 2004-0123 (Stormwater Ordinance)
· 2004-0124 (Clearing and Grading Ordinance)
	Date:
	July 27, 2004

	Attending:
	· Harry Reinert, Special Projects Manager, Department of Development and Environmental Services
	
	


Background:  

The Executive-Proposed Critical Areas Package was transmitted to the council on March 4, 2004, and is comprised of three ordinances:
· 2004-0122 (Critical Areas Ordinance)

· 2004-0123 (Stormwater Ordinance)

· 2004-0124 (Clearing and Grading Ordinance)
Another major package of legislation, the 2004 Comprehensive Plan Update, was also transmitted to the Council in early March. On July 20, 2004 the Growth Management and Unincorporated Areas Committee (GMUAC) completed its review of the Comprehensive Plan Update, and recommended a package of substitute ordinances to the full council. 

GMUAC is now turning its attention back to the Critical Areas Package.  GMUAC has held eleven regular meetings with a focus on the CAO package.  Please see Attachment 1 for a summary of Critical Areas Package topics covered in regular GMUAC meetings.  

In addition to oral testimony, members have received hundreds of e-mails with comments, questions, and concerns about the Executive Proposed Critical Areas Package.  Today’s staff report will include a summary of responses to some of the most frequently asked questions about the Executive Proposed Critical Areas Package based on committee staff review of specific ordinance provisions. 
ATTACHMENTS
1. Summary of GMUAC Briefings and Discussion of the Executive-Proposed Critical Areas Package

Copies of Proposed Ordinance 2004-0122, 2004-0123, and 2004-0124 are provided in Councilmember notebooks, and are also available at www.metrokc.gov/ddes/cao. 
_1002374490.doc
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